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WEEKLY NEWSHEET 2019 

Whether you worship here often or not, we hope you find God’s love throughout your time with us. 

www.uttoxetercofe.org 
 

CELEBRATE…. 

❖ Our lovely flowerbeds and grounds around the church, ready for the “Uttoxeter in Bloom” judges this 

week. Bought, planted, nurtured and maintained by Ken, Chris and John, to whom we say thank you. 

❖ Raising £170 at Lesley and Andy’s Garden Party. Thank you to those who drank tea, ate cake and 

donated money to buy bricks and cement for classroom building in the Dominican Republic.  

LOOK FORWARD TO….. 

➢ Windsor Park Middle School’s Leavers’ Service at 6pm on Monday July 15th. A celebration of their 

time in the town’s Christian Middle School and on their journey so far. With Rev John Jukes. 

➢ St Mary’s 1st School’s Leavers’ Service at 9.30am on Thursday 18th July, when the Foundation 

Governors will give each of the y4 children a bible and bookmark, on behalf of the church. 

➢ Men’s Breakfast on Saturday 20th July at Strawberry Farm Garden  Centre – details via men who know? 

➢ Remembering those who have died at our next Candles in Remembrance Service on Sunday July 21st at 

6pm. Formal invitations have been sent to those bereaved in the last 18 months with services via our 

church, but all are welcome. Names via the office or PCC secretary, Dianne Heath,  please. 

➢ Future dates; CAMEO lunch together Sunday Sept 8th 12.30, all welcome; The Children’s Society rep 

Rachel Thomas updating anyone interested in “Christingles” Wed Sept 25th at 7.30pm; Dementia-

friendly Church training with Rev Mike Bridgewater Wed. eves Oct 9th, 23rd, Nov 9th & 20th. 

ENCOURAGE AND PRAY FOR….. 

 Newly weds - Paul and Louise married here yesterday, and Daniel and Emma (our local postie) at Leigh. 

 The families of the late Joyce Salt, from Stramshall, and Ivy Cotterill, former warden and organist at 

St John’s Woodlands (Funeral 17th July 1pm M’ton Woodlands). 

 The Heath Church – give thanks for the Children from St Mary’s 1st School who use the church regularly 

for class worship, and fill the building with joy and praise. And pray from them as the school year ends. 

 The families of Myla, Sebastien and Jacob who will be baptised here next Sunday at 11.30am. 

 Those who might like to be confirmed – see poster in church. Flier available at the back too. 

 Those in our church family who are facing challenges at the moment – in relationships, with their health, 

financially, or with their future. 

 These people on the electoral roll – Mandy, Hilary, Jayne, Joanne, Mark, David, Linda, Mary, Penny, Reg, 

Dianne, Fran, Melanie, Mary, Geoff, Val, Ross, Sam, Sally, Alison, Nora, Graeme Jane and Lucinda. 

SERVE EACH OTHER REGULARLY….. 

✓ If you read the Bible passages at the 9.30am service, then your readings for July and August are 

available at the back of church for you to collect. 

✓ St Mary’s Toddler Group holds its last session of the term on Tuesday July 16th before a break over 

the summer. The 1st session back will be September 10th Thank you to Philippa, Val, Mary and the 

reserve helpers (Jane, Alison and Phil) for making so many toddlers, parents, grandparents and carers 

welcome. It’s no wonder our baptism services are getting so booked up! 

✓ Places of Welcome on Thursday mornings will also be closed over the school holidays, after a busy time 

of quietly meeting all sorts of needs over a cuppa. Thank you to Alison and Bernard. 

✓ The PCC meets on Wed July 24th at 7pm in the Elkes Room. Pray for Graeme, and Jane, as they shoulder 

extra responsibility with Margaret and Jackie out of action. The office is not staffed on Fridays at the 

moment, but Lesley will do her best for you during the rest of the week. 

Office.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com or ask Dianne Heath. Website – Neil Langford. Newsletter - Lesley White.  

Office hours now 9.30am to 12.00pm Mon – Thurs    01889 562915 
 

     We are a FairTrade church www.fairtrade.or
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